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	Between Car Barriers
Today, The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) granted Metro its approval to install between car barriers (BCB) on its station platforms.  These BCBs are considered an essential safety device to assist the visually impaired from falling in between the gap of a coupled train.  Obtaining this right enables Metro to comply with the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act and the Federal Transit Administration (49 CFR Parts 38.63 & 38.85). Metro has immediate plans to procure these new BCBs which are planned for installation beginning in May of this year. 
Metro Board Meeting Press Coverage
Numerous media covered today’s Metro Board meeting, including the Los Angeles Times, Daily News, City News, La Opinion.  Stories are expected to appear tomorrow on the Ansaldobreda contract option extension and new mayoral board appointments.  City News also ran a story today on Metro’s announcement that the Board approved 41 new CNG buses for enhanced service as part of the agency’s Congestion Reduction Demonstration Project.  
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